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CSR Activity 

As a part of their social responsibility, B.Com students need to prepare minimum 5 paper 

bags from old newspapers and submit it to Mr. Rishabh Desai or Dr. Megha Juvekar on 

Thursday, 16h March 2023 in Block no: 710 at 11.00 am. The paper bags will be 

distributed to the nearby vendors with the objective of spreading awareness of following 

eco friendly practices. 

Students are requested to contribute in large number towards the social initiative 

(Dr. Jignesh Dalal) (Ms.Swiddle D'Cunha) 

B.Com-Co-ordinator /C Principal 
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